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Date: 20/01/2018 

NOTICE 

Trinity Institute of Professional Studies is organizing ‘An Insight towards the Budget 2018 - 

Students’ Perspective’, a Pre Budget discussion platform for the final year students of 

Management and Commerce on Jan 29
th

, 2018 at 11:30 P.M. in Room no. 301. Selected students 

will present their insight towards the budget on Jan 29
th,

 2018. 

 

All the registered candidates are required to be present as per the above schedule.
 
  

 

 

Event Coordinators: 

Ms. Aarti Suryavanshi 

Ms. Madhu Ruhil 

Ms. Sonali Sharma 

Ms. Vaishali Sharma 

 

 
Copy to: 

1. All Chief Coordinators of  Management & Commerce Department 

2. Notice Boards 

3. Website Committee 

4. Director Sir 

5. Chairman sir for information please 

 


